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John Sullivan

Subject: Barbara Bird -  Letters To Sully

From: Barbara Bird [mailto:bbird06@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2013 4:43 PM 
To: American@Am-Ins.com 
Subject: Frank Sully Sullivan 
  
Dear Friends and Family of Sully's 
I started working in the Quentin Vaughn Insurance Agency in Lewiston in August 1979 and I first met Sully 
when he was appointed by the Insurance Commission to handle a company that had gotten into some 
trouble. Frank was see that everything was handled properly and I was to help Frank with the files.  
  
Down the road in about 1995 I became a member of Laurel #13 Order of the Eastern Star and Dee Sullivan was 
also a member of Star. In the year of 2000 I was elected as Secretary of Laurel 13 where I stayed for the next 9 
years. Frank and Dee had moved to Kennewick so year I would send a little written notice to Dee that her dues 
were due.  Naturally Sully would write me back and tell how they were both doing, he'd enclosed a check for 
her dues.  And he always sent me poetry to read to the Chapter.  I always looked forward to hearing back from 
Sully and Dee.  
  
I wish to send my Deepest Sympathy to their family as I know 
they will be greatly missed.   
  
Sincerely 
  
Barbara A Bird 
34129 4th Street D #3 
Lewiston, ID 83501 


